
 

To:  City of Vaughan 

        Office of the City Clerk – Committee of Adjustment 

          

From:  Song Wang 
   26 Edison Place  

  Maple ON L6A 4N8 
   

Date:   May 25, 2020 
 

Re:     City of Vaughan File Reference No: A182/19 

  The oversized Backyard Deck at 1 Edison Place Maple 

For consideration @ the Hearing to be held on May 28, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern, 

This is to express our concern over the oversized deck structure, which - 
based on the information provided - violates By-Law 1-88 of Vaughan. 

In particular, we believe the proposed 3.78 meters rear yard setback of the 
deck structure is not acceptable and disagree the deviation from required 
minimum setback of 7.5 meters is to be considered as “minor in nature”.  

As part of this friendly neighborhood we hope the issue can be resolved in a 
fair and reasonable manner while ensuring city By-Law requirements are met. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Song Wang 
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